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Dear Utility Operators customer: 

As you may be aware. Utility Operators Corporation (UOC) has heen your wastewater 
(sewer) provider for several years. On July 12**̂ , 2007, Judge David Ellwood of the 
Guernsey County Common Pleas Court appointed Byesville Mayor Donald J. Gadd as 
the receiver of the Rolling Hills wastewater treatment plant (RHWWTP). This order by 
the court allows the Village of Byesville to operate the RHWWTP. 

Effective this date, the Village will be managing both the water and sewer services for 
your account. Your sewer rates will remain the same as they were with UOC. You will 
be receiving a MONTHLY billing statement for water and sewer services starting with 
the July billing period. This is a change from the bi-monthly water billing you have been 
receiving. To ensure proper credit of your account, please include the return portion of 
the bill card with your payment. 

The collection system has experienced numerous problems over the years, due in part, to 
the inappropriate materials that have been flushed into the system. We are working to 
correct those problems, but we require your assistance. Please do not flush anything 
except toilet tissue into the sewer system. Your cooperation can help keep the system 
running smoothly and keep your bills as low as possible. 

Please make your checks for water and sewer bills payable to "Village of Byesville" and 
send your payments to: 

Village of Byesville 
P.O. Box 8 

Byesville, OH 43723 

If you have questions concerning your account, please contact the village utility clerk at 
685-3251. 

Thank you, 

Mayor Donald J. Gadd, Receiver of the Rolling Hills Wastewater Treatment Plant. 
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